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Measuring forces in Kestrel class 

This week, we have taken part in a virtual Anti-bullying assembly, been more active coming to school and 

welcomed Meldreth Preschool staff to our team. School leaders under the direction of our school Governors 

now run the Preschool. At Meldreth Primary School, the welfare of your child is of uppermost importance to us 

and our provision for all children is tailored to support each child’s learning and development. We are 

delighted to welcome our preschool families and will continue to support our youngest children’s learning 

through purposeful planned play opportunities.  

Parent Consultation Meetings 

This term, our parents’ consultation meetings will take a different look. After half term, your child’s class teacher 

will provide a written overview of your child at school, which will be uploaded to your MCAS account. Following 

this you will be invited to make phone contact with staff. Remember that you and your child’s teacher are a 

partnership. If you have regular contact with the teacher and keep the same goals in mind, then your child will 

see the benefit.  

Since we returned from the summer break, we have been busy updating information for you on our class website 

pages. Please do visit these to find recent photographs of the children’s learning in school, how we assess your 

child and how to support your child at home. We seek to put as much information as possible on our website. 

https://meldreth.eschools.co.uk/web/classes
https://meldreth.eschools.co.uk/web/classes
https://meldreth.eschools.co.uk/web/learning


Annual Childhood Flu Immunisation - 16th October 2020. 

This is your last chance to consent or decline at:  https://tinyurl.com/y8wkllvr to help protect your child 

against flu. Flu can be a dangerous illness and can cause serious 

complications.  

School Health & Safety Reminders  

 Please photograph any comments written in your 

reading diary and upload these to Tapestry or email 

your child’s class teacher with the comments – Thank you 

 As the autumn term weather has definitely changed this 

week, we remind you to please ensure that your child 

has a warm sweatshirt and coat to wear every day. 

We will continue to ensure that classrooms are well 

ventilated, which means that the rooms are slightly 

cooler than normal. 

 

 

 

 

 

School Awards 

 

Congratulations to our Star Writers this week: Bethany P, William M, Charlee F, Edward D, Zoe F, Simon D 

Our staff nominated Otis I, Amelia L, Matilda P, Kara H, Toby C, Tia WB for this week’s Headteacher Award 

Well done to our Olympic Values Award winners: Rufus B, Lewis W, Isla B, Alex F, Isaac W, Bertie L 

 

 

   
Problem Solving             Rosh Hashanah  Celebrations                 Rounding in Y4 

From the team at Meldreth Primary School…we wish you all well! 

https://tinyurl.com/y8wkllvr

